
WELCOME TO GRADE 3! 

 

FRI, AUG. 24/2018 

A LITTLE ABOUT ME… 

You may have heard that I got married this summer. I’ve started the 

(long) process to change my name. The kids are calling me Mrs. 

Teramura or Mrs. T, but you’ll see my email address has not caught 

up!  

COMMUNICATION 

The easiest way to get ahold of me is through email – 

kristi.jones@yesnet.yk.ca. I’ll check my inbox during breaks, but if 

it’s an urgent matter or a message about pick up please call Holly 

and Morgan at the office, 667-5992. Don’t hesitate to contact me 

with any questions or concerns or with updates or information you 

think would be helpful for your child’s success. 

HOMEWORK 

Weekly homework in Grade 3 is meant to review literacy skills. The 

best way to do this is to read with/to your child for 20 minutes 

a day. Your support is essential and much appreciated! It really 

doesn’t matter what your child is reading, they can read books from 

home or the public library or we’ve got lots to choose from at school. 

I encourage kids to take ownership over this themselves so if you’d 

like them to bring books home for reading, please remind them! 
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REPORTING 

We are embarking on new reporting processes this year to help 

make your child’s learning more visible to themselves and to you. 

We’ll keep you updated as we roll it out! 

OTHER INFO 

Thank you to those of you that have dropped of school supply 

money. We’re collecting $45 from each family to cover the cost of 

the year’s supplies.  

Thursday’s are outside afternoons. We’ll do our best to take learning 

outside every Thursday so please help your child to be ready for the 

weather. 

This year’s Open House and Feast is coming up on Thursday, August 

30th at 5:00. I look forward to meeting you all! 
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